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OUTCOME:  8 - Health Workforce Capacity 

 

Topic: Health Workforce Australia abolition 

 

Type of Question: Written Question on Notice 

 

Senator: McLucas, Jan 

 

Question:  

 

Will HWA staff be able to work in Adelaide?   

 

 

Answer: 

 

For those staff transferring to the Department of Health, it is not expected that there will be 

ongoing opportunities to work in Adelaide.  However, staff will be able to remain working in 

Adelaide for a reasonable transition period while they make arrangements to relocate 

interstate. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


